Heath Renninger June 27, 2019

The Pine Grove Area Board of Directors reviewed your evaluation and district goals, we
are pleased to inform you by vote your evaluation and district goals for 2018/19 school
year were satisfactory. The Board is extremely happy with the direction the district
continues to move in and looks forward to another year of growth under your guidance.
The goals for Heath will be selected by the Board in the near future.

Sincerely,

AT T

David Lukasewicz
President

Pine Grove Area
School Board



